



Elaine Phillips Key Stage 2 Manager and Teacher of Year 5 01691 626511

Email: elaine.phillips@ellesmere.com

5th May 2023

Dear Parent,

After a few years absence, we are hosting a Scholastic Book Fair from Friday 19th May to Wednesday 24th May for KS2 pupils. Please find attached an invitation which gives a brief preview of the range of books on offer. We will be using the online parent payment system found at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay Parent payment is now open on the Scholastic site and the school can be located by the school postcode of SY12 9AB.

After visiting the book fair, pupils will bring home a wish list. Once the online payment is made for the books you decide your child may have, the books will be supplied from the book fair. Please note all payments must be made by the end of the school day on Tuesday 23rd May in order for the books to be given to pupils before the book fair departs.

We are launching a competition in school next week to promote the book fair so if your child is one of the winners, they may have a £5 gift voucher to spend at the fair.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286